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The Committee constituted by the Government to recommend revised 

subscriber based spectrum allocation criterion for allocation of spectrum in a 

scientific and practical manner met on 16.11.2007 under the chairmanship      

Shri R. Bandhopadhyay, Additional Secretary (Telecom), Department of 

Telecommunications.  After detailed discussions, the committee decided to invite 

the stakeholders and experts in this field to give their views before the committee 

on 26th & 30th November 2007.   For this purpose Committee shall be meeting for 

full day on 26th November 2007 and 30th November 2007.       

 


